
 INVITATION TO BID 

 

The Village of Hoffman Estates is accepting sealed bids for the proposed work officially known as 

the Jones Road/Highland Boulevard Storm Sewer Improvements Project.  This project is 

sponsored by the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago (MWRD) and will 

follow their requirements and guidelines. 

 

Sealed proposals for the improvement described herein will be received at the Office of the Village 

Clerk of the Village of Hoffman Estates, Cook County, Illinois, until 10:00 a.m., Monday, March 

9, 2015.  All bids will be publicly opened immediately thereafter.  

 

For work to be constructed under the provisions of the Standard Specifications for Road and Bridge 

Construction published by the Illinois Department of Transportation, current edition. 

 

The proposed improvements include, but not limited to, 48” storm sewer, asphalt pavement patching 

and resurfacing, curb & gutter, sidewalk and driveway removal and replacement, utility structure 

adjustments, water main adjustment, restoration and related improvements.   The project length is 

1,830 feet (0.37 miles) commencing at the intersection of Jones Road and Highland Boulevard, 

ending at the intersection of Heather Lane and Hillcrest Boulevard. 

 

The project consists of approximately 1,614 LF of 48” rubber gasket, Class A, Type 4 storm sewer, 

700 SY of 6” Class “D” asphalt patching, 381 TON of Mix “C”, N50 asphalt surface course, 1,575 

LF of curb & gutter removal and replacement, 9,600 SF of sidewalk removal and replacement, 500 

SY of driveway apron removal and replacement, adjusting a 20” water main and 3,415 SY of sodding.   

 

Plans and proposal forms may be obtained from the Village Clerk, 1900 Hassell Road, Hoffman 

Estates, Illinois 60169, beginning on Monday, February 23, 2015, for a fee of $40.00, which is 

nonrefundable.   

 

All proposals must be accompanied by a proposal guaranty as provided in the BLRS Special Provision 

for Bidding Requirements and Conditions for Contract Proposals contained in the “Supplemental 

Specifications and Recurring Special Provisions”. 

 

The Village of Hoffman Estates strongly encourages minority firms and women’s business enterprises 

to apply.  If subcontracts are to be let, the primary contractor shall take these same affirmative steps 

to solicit bids from minority and women’s firms. 

 

The Village of Hoffman Estates reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and waive any 

informality in bidding and to accept the proposal deemed most advantageous to it, all in accordance 

with the BLRS Special Provision for Bidding Requirements and Conditions for Contract Proposals 

contained in the “Supplemental Specifications and Recurring Special Provisions”. 

 

By order of the President and Board of Trustees of the Village of Hoffman Estates. 

 

 

     

Bev Romanoff 

Village Clerk 

 

 

Date of Publication:   Friday, February 20, 2015 


